
From: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD
To: "Mendez, Brenda"
Cc: Dunaway, Robert; Reinermann, Paul; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Hensley, Chad, EMNRD; Velez, Nelson, EMNRD;

Nobui, Jennifer, EMNRD
Subject: (Extension Approval) A-18 Lateral Line [remediation due: 2-10-2022] NAPP2131670294
Date: Monday, January 24, 2022 10:56:00 AM

RE: Incident #NAPP2131670294
 
Brenda,
 
Your request for an extension to May 10th, 2022 is approved.
 
 
Robert Hamlet ● Environmental Specialist - Advanced
Environmental Bureau 
EMNRD - Oil Conservation Division 
811 S. First Street | Artesia, NM 88210
575.909.0302 | robert.hamlet@state.nm.us  
http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/OCD/

 
 

From: Mendez, Brenda <BJMendez@eprod.com> 
Sent: Monday, January 24, 2022 10:06 AM
To: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>
Cc: Dunaway, Robert <rhdunaway@eprod.com>; Reinermann, Paul <PSREINERMANN@eprod.com>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] A-18 Lateral Line
 

CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to clicking on
links or opening attachments.

Good Morning
 
Attached please find the Closure Report Extension Request for A-18 Lateral Line.
 
If you have questions or require additional information, please contact Robert Dunaway
at (575) 628-6802.
 
 
Thank you
Brenda J. Mendez
Analyst, Planning and Reports
Environmental Department
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Enterprise Products Operating, LLC
☎ (713) 381-6595
bjmendez@eprod.com
 
 

This message (including any attachments) is confidential and intended for a specific individual and
purpose. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately and delete this
message.
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